Pubilc Library
jerrace Bay, OntT,

a9 “No. IO
NAME OF BOARD OFFICIALLY’APPROVED

The North of’Superior Combined R.C. Separ-
ate School Board held their second regular
meeting on Saturday, February 2I, I976 at the
Holy Angels School in Schreiber.

Sr. Marcel Belfry introduced the staff to
the members of the Board and Mr. J. Bunkis,
Chairman of the Board, introduced Board mem-
bers to staff. At the conclusion of the meet-
ing, members of the Board were conducted on a
tour of the school by the staff.

During the business session of the meeting,
the Board:

1) received a letter from the Minister of Ed-
ucation, the Honourable Thomas L. Wells, giv-
ing official approval for the name of the
Board and wishing the trustees success 1in
their new challenge.

11) accepted a schedule for the determination
of expense allowances.

iii) discussed a report from the management
committee describing possible SJtes for the
location of Board offices.

iv) approved a monthly charge of $2,500.00 for
adminstrative services to the Geraldton Dis-
trict RiCsSyS. “Board.

v) discussed a programme of assessment review
and referred the question to the finance com-
mittee for study.

vi) accepted, with regret, the resignation of
Mrs. Marjorie Stephen.

vii) approved payment of January Bills.

The meeting was adjourned at I2:05 p.ni.
The North-of Superior District R.C.S.S.
Board has nine members. The structure is as
follows: Chairman: Trustee J. Bunkis; Vice-
Chairman: Trustee Y. Beaupartant; Chairman of
Management: Trustee R. McBride; Chairman of
Finance and Personnel: Trustee F . 'Meagher;

Management Committee:
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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE HONOUR WAVERICK'S

Pictured are - left to right - Dick Buckley,
President; Gerry Waverick, Linda Waverick and
Eva Connors.

On Sunday evening, March 7, I976 when a
most delicious dinner was enjoyed at the Im-
perial Restaurant, members of the Terrace Bay
Chamber of Commerce honoured this year's par-
ents of the New Years Baby, Mr. and Mrs. Ger-
ald Waverick. _

On behalf of the Chamber, Mrs. Eva Connors
presented the traditional silver engraved cup
and other gifts.
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